
Licensing Committee  

  

Consideration with regard to granting licences for private hire vehicle 
and hackney carriage drivers and operators falls within the remit of 
the Licensing Committee and is delegated to the Sub Committee. 
  
This requires the Sub Committee to receive personal information 
about the licence applicants that cannot be made publicly available 
under Access to Information and Data Protection legislation. 
Consequently the information cannot be released.   
  

The Council would like to apologise to you for any inconvenience that 

the unavailability of this information may cause you.   
  

  


